
 
 

 
 

Thursday 16th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that HFL Education is offering online revision sessions for AQA Science, 
designed to support Year 11 students in preparing for their GCSE exams. These sessions will run from 
January through March and continue during the Easter Holidays, providing valuable opportunities 
for your child to consolidate their learning and boost their confidence ahead of the exams. 
 
These interactive sessions are tailored to the AQA curriculum and delivered by experienced 
educators, ensuring high-quality revision support. A flyer with further details about the sessions, 
including dates, times, and topics, is attached. 
 
To book a place for your child, please click on the following link https://hfl.mobi/GCSEScienceflyer 
Further information is provided in the flyer attached. Spaces are limited, so we encourage you to 
secure your booking as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in helping your child achieve their potential. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Heather Turner 
Head of Science 
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